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March 21st, 2022 
File 21065 
 
Residents of Erie Street, Port Colborne 
 
RE:  No. 2022-01 Watermain Replacement on Erie Street 

in the City of Port Colborne 

 
 
Please be advised that Stonecast Contracting Limited has been awarded the 
project of installation of new watermain on Erie Street, Port Colborne.  
 
As part of our construction process, we will require temporary road closures 
intermittently throughout the project, specifically during the daytime working hours 
7am-7pm. Locals in the affected areas will be accommodated by Stonecast staff 
for access throughout the day. Please note that emergency vehicle access will still 
be available during this time. 
 
We thank you for your patience and cooperation during the construction period 
and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
For more information about the Erie Street Watermain Replacement project, visit 
the City’s website at www.portcolborne.ca/eriestreetwatermain. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this project, please do not hesitate to contact 
Jennifer in the office at 905-643-3330 or contact City of Port Colborne Public 
Works Department at 905-835-2900. 
 
Yours truly, 
STONECAST CONTRACTING LIMITED 
 
 
K. McNaughton 
General Superintendent, Stonecast Contracting Limited 
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